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President's Notes by Linda Wright 

To provige for maximum input on the current leave policy draft, a university:..wide committee is being formed to 
review the draft and make changes if necessary. We have received many comments from staff, and these will be 
forwarded to the committee. An additional opportunity for input is expected. More specific information will be 
given as soon as possible. 

The titling committee is working on another draft to be completed by the end of September. This draft will be 
distributed university-wide for feedback. 

In the June newsletter, we mentioned an ad-hoc committee which was formed to review the criteria and selection 
process for the Staff Congress scholarships. The members of this committee are Glen Struasbaugh (chair), Peg 
Adams, Jan Pierce, Audrey Riffe and Carolyn Walsh. You should have received a survey. The committee would 
like to have all responses by September l. Please call Peg Goodrich (x6400) if you need a survey. 

In an effort to increase communication with all staff, a constituency list was distributed to Staff Congress members. 
You should be contacted shortly by your representative. Please feel free to call them (or any other representative) 
with questions or comments. 

FOURTEENTH ANNUAL STAFF AWARDS LUNCHEON 

Northern Kentucky University is sponsoring the 14th Annual Staff Awards Day program on Wednesday, September 
28, 1993, to honor those employees with five, ten; fifteen, and twenty years of service with the University. 
Attendance awards will also be presented to those non-exempt employees who have not used any sick leave for fiscal 
year 92-93. 

Activities begin with a luncheon at 12:00 noon in the University Center Ballroom. Following President Boothe's 
welcoming remarks, service awards will be presented by the major department heads. Adjournment is anticipated by 
2:00p.m. 

The Fourth Annual Regents Distinguished Service Awards will also be presented at the luncheon to the regular non­
faculty employees selected for this award. 

You are invited to attend the luncheon and join in the appreciation extended to the staff members that have.devoted 
many years to NKU. There is a cost for the luncheon (cost unknown at this time). If you would like to attend, 
please contact Barbara Herald (x6387) for reservations. A name tag will be sent to you, and must be worn during the 
lunch. 

Follo~ing is a list of the staff members to be honored. 



Attendance Awards 
Mary Perkins, Accts. Pay/Payroll 
Carolyn Kathman, Bookstore 
Mary Lloyd, Bookstore 
Judy Teegarden, Bookstore 
Bonnie Walter, Advising-Academic Ctr. 
John Dawn, Phys. Plant 
Thelma Gross, Phys. Plant 
Betty Pruiett, Phys . Plant 
William Schack, Phys. Plant 
Steven Derrick, Phys . Plant 
Paul Lauer, Phys. Plant 
Doyal Stephen, Phys . Plant 
Jeanne Linville, Printing Services 
Tony Santini, Public Safety 
Gayle Vaughn, Chemistry 
Denise Schwab, Law School 
Jeannine Holtz, Learning Asst. Ctr. 
Ruth Brennan, Nursing 
Jacqueline Haubner, Nursing 
David Knight, Art 
Evelyn Rath, Child Care Services 
Linda Wiley, Child Care Services 
Kay Reedy, Student Activities 
Jeanie Henegar, University Relations 
Paula Brickler, Office of the President 

Five Years Service 
Linda Fisher-Hartig, Biological Sciences 
Carolyn Pross, Biological Sciences 
Susan Longwell, Management/Mktg 
Sandra Seidman, Communications 
Ellie Blanchet, School of Education 
Janet Neltner, Art 
Lois Houchins, Legal Programs 
Gayle Vaughn, Chemistry 
Barbara Korpik:, Alld Hlth/ Hum Srv/Soc 
Darlene Stroberg, Sociology/Anthro/Phl 
Lorrie Kohli, Upward Bound 
Deborah Elfers, ReEntry Center 
Joseph Isherwood, Dean of Prof. Studies 
Gina Bray, Law school 
Elaine Richardson, Steely Library 
Betty Weber, Law Library 
Leva Kidd, WNKU 
Stacy Trask, WNKU 
Nancy Perry, Alumni Affairs 
Karen Ware, University Relations 
Katrina Deck, Admissions 
Harriet Krumpleman, Admissions 
Donna Rosse, Admissions 
Kathy Millward, Admissions 
Judy Birkenhauer, Women's Center 
Terri Bridewell, Student Activites 
Betty Mulkey, Student Activities 
Robert Shields, Men's Basketball 
Margaret Herbol, Office of the President 
Mary Rauen, Fin. and Oper. Audit 
Tim Osborne, Telecommunications 
Gail Connley, Bursar 
Sally McMain, Personnel Svcs. 
Karen Ogburn, Personnel Svcs. 
Shew Mei Chen, Admin. Computing 
Shirley Finfrock, Admin. Computing 
David Lauer, Admin. Computing 
Robert Weber, Admin. Computing 
Robert Krebs, Mail Services 
Jeanne Linville, Printing Services 
Donald Staudinger, Public Safety 
Donald Slavey, Phys. Plant 
Michael Limke, Phys. Plant 
Rick Sumner, Phys. Plant 
David Keller, Phys. Plant 
Mildred Benson, Phys. Plant 
Linda Hahn, Phys. Plant 
Douglas Hardebeck, Phys. Plant 
Ronald Harden, Phys. Plant 
Eleanor Lawson, Phys. Plant 
Imogene Spare, Phys. Plant 
Robert Whalen, Phys. Plant 
Daniel Snow, Phys. Plant 
William Reed, Bookstore 



Ten Years Service 
Edith Hill, Econ./Finance & Info. Systems 
Jacqueline Haubner, Nursing 
Gail Wight, ReEntry Center 
Joann Marksberry, Law School 
Patsy Bo~en, Honors Program 
Margaret Burlew, ACES-Advising 
Martha Malloy, Career Development 
Kay Reedy, Student Activities 
Sandy Flora, Residential Life 
Linda· Wiley Child Care Services 
Leon Booth, Office of the President 
Kathleen Stewart, University Relations 
Peg Goodrich, Faculty Senate/Staff Congress 
Marian Baynum, Purchasing 
Robert Embry, Admin. Computing 
Donald Chowning, Phys . Plant 

Twenty Years of Service 
Ruth Brennan, Nursing 
Peggy Vater, Steely Library 
David Sanders, Admin. Computing 
Theodore Wanstrath, Admin. Computing 
David Brossart, Phys. Plant 
William Schack, Phys. Plant 
Ja.mes Hartig, Phys . Plant 

Fifteen Years Service 
Ellen Teggert, Talent Search 
Gary Hart, Media Services 
Bill Lamb, Dean of Students 
Sandra Cunningham, Registrar 
Robert Sprague, Financial Aid 
Betsy John-Jennings , Career Development 
Jane Meier, Inter-Col Athletics 
William Aker, Baseball 
Rick Meyers, University Relations 
Joseph Ruh, University Relations 
Keith Stewart, Purchasing 
Kenneth Ramey, Business Services 
Mary Wilson, Admin. Computing 
Diane Montfort, Public Safety 
Ronald Young, Physical Plant 
John Kuntz, Physical Plant 
Terry Linkugel, Phys. Plant 
Jacqueline Baker, Bookstore 

********************************************************** 

WELCOME NEW HIRES 
Charles Briley, Physical Plant , 
Yolanda Denson, Afr. Amer. Student Affairs. 
Rhonda Hembree, Bio. Science 
Tracey Holmes, Nursing 
Laura Howe, Chemistry 
Barbara Hoyle, Hlth/CncVfstng 
Berenice Kuth, Academic Computing 
Joseph Kuth, Academic Computing 
Diana Lafferty, Steely Library 
Mary Larson, Mngmt/Mrktng 
Tasha Morris, Admissions 
Jennifer Patterson, Acad. Adv. Rsrc. Ctr. 
Judith Petty, Ed. Talent Search 
Pamela Pfaff, Psychology 
Betty Schnitzler, Personnel 

TRANSFERS 
Tracey Harris, Acad. Adv. Rsrc Cntr. 
Carol Maegly, Financial Audit 
Alissa Ogle, History/Geography 

FAREWELLS 
John Brueggen, Central Stores 
Althea Fulton, Copying Center 
Michele Kline, Financial Aid 
Marian Kuckle, Personnel 
Jana McDowell, Financial Aid 
Stevenson Miller, Theatre 
Sue Nowling, Univ. Rel!Dvlpmnt 
Harold Nowling, Reentry 
Tony Santini, Public Safety (Retired) 
Brian Weaver, Campus Recreation 
Charlene Wray, Steely Library 



CONGRATULATIONS 

NEW BABIES 

Joan Johanneman, ReEntry Center, had a grand-daughter born 7-30-93, Justine Elizabeth 
Saner, 7 lbs, 13 oz. · 

Judy Birkenhauer, Women's Center, had a grandson born 8-2-93, Ross Allen Birkenhauer, 7 
lbs, 2 112 oz. Proud parents are Bill and Angie Birkenhauer. 

Sally McMain, Personnel, had a son born 8-5-93, Dillon Joseph McMain, 7lbs, 1 oz. 

Bonnie King and Debbie Orth, both in the Registrar's office had an addition to their family. 
Bonnie is the proud grandmother, and Debbie is the proud aunt of Chelsey Nicole Orth, daughter 
of Lori and Dennis Orth, born July 21, 1993, weighing 8lbs, 15 112 oz. 

Janice Hankla, Small Business Development Center, had a grandson, Brandon Scott Hankla, 
born Aug. 16, 1993. Proud parents are Eric and Tina Hankla. 

****************************************************************** 
Editor's notes: 
Any questions, comments, news, etc. should be sent to me (Jennifer Kluener), Rm. 208 Steely 
Library, or phone me at extension 5482. 
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